
“You Are Deluded and I Feel
Sorry for You”
Sue, your work (I was just on your
web page: www.probe.org/angels-the-good-the-bad-and-the-ugly/)
sounds like that of your so called “Bad” or “Ugly” angels.
Helping people who want to leave homosexuality—you scare them
to? What I’ve read here I’m afraid to say is almost complete
utter bollocks. I laugh in your face and hope you do something
worthwhile someday. I think the words in other religions are
equally as valid as your “Holier than thou” book. Hey check
out any books by Aleister Crowley and also: Jesus Lived in
India by Holger Kersten. The Bible–Xeroxed for thousands of
years, translated several times, usually (ie. King James) not
very well. You are deluded, and I feel sorry for you. (only a
little!) � Hey! Do the world a favor–lighten up and stop bible
bashing.

Hello ________,

Have you ever gone to a restaurant and looked at a menu? You
might have found items on the menu you weren’t interested in.
My husband, for example, really dislikes fish and won’t ever
order it. But no one in the restaurant tries to force the fish
down his throat.

I understand that you think what I have written, and where I
choose to devote my time, is utter foolishness to you, and
that is your right. But it is available to those who are
looking for wisdom and information from a Christian world
view, and that is why I have it on the website.

You  have  a  lot  of  opinions  but  not  much  in  the  way  of
supporting evidence. I, on the other hand, am such a convinced
Christian because I have investigated the evidence, which you
might find compelling if you ever approached it with an open
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mind.

Should you get to the point where you find your beliefs aren’t
consistent with reality, and your life isn’t working for you.
. . bookmark our website. There is truth and light here for
those who seek it. For those who don’t—nobody’s forcing them
to eat fish when what they want is tofu.

Cheerily,

Sue Bohlin
Probe Ministries


